Little Gems Newsletter

Friday 22nd April 2016
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We would like to say a huge welcome
back after the Easter holidays. We tfrust
you all enjoyed the break

Busy Learning

The children have all come back 1o
nursery happily and eager to get busy.
We welcome some new children to
the nursery who are seftling well and
enjoying their new surroundings.

This week we are helping the Queen
celebrate her 90t Birthday. We are
busy making our own crowns and
testing them out on our ‘Throne’'. We
will make our own cucumber
sandwiches to enjoy at our tea party.
The children will decorate their own
crown biscuits with 'Jelly tot' gems.
We are all contributing to a birthday

card for the Queen, which we will
\%nd off to the palace for Her Majesty.
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Please can parents ensure that your
children's belongings are clearly
labelled.

Reminders

We are part of the healthy school
initiative and encourage parents to
ensure your child has water in their
drinks bofttles please.

With the warm weather
approaching, please ensure your

child has a labelled sun hat.
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The chickens have been busy
laying us some eggs. We all looked
closely at the egg and talked
about the shell. We all had a guess
about what would be inside when
we cracked the egg. Some of us
thought there may be chocolate a
baby chick or even sweeties. In
fact we found a yolk!

Outdoor Learning

We have been learning about turn
taking while using the balance
bikes. We wait while our friends
have a turn then we can have our
turn. We are very patient.

Our skills are developing quickly we
are getting very confident when
using the balance bikes.
Every two weeks we update the
school's Facebook page and the
school website with pictures and
information of what we have been
doing in nursery. Please speak to a

member of staff if you need advice
about these internet pages.
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Facebook and welbsite

Please look out in your children’s
bags for any letters. Letter day is
Friday.
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